
Notice of Public Hearing 
Town of Wayne 

 
A public hearing will be held before the Town Board of the Town of Wayne on Wednesday, 

September 17, 2025 at 6:30p.m. at the Town Hall, 6030 Mohawk Road, Campbellsport, WI 53010, 
to receive public comment on the Kohlsville Pond.. 

 
 
Carol Gonwa 
Clerk 


